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Dr. G. R. Ellis

Ionosphexe Prediction Bervice
Commonwealth Observatory
Camberra, Australia

Dear Dr. Ellis:

Recently I found ia Soienmoe
Abstracts a mote about your p:ror entitled
"F-Region Triple Splitting® whioh appeared ia
the June 1853 issue of the Journal of
Atmospheric and Terrestrial Physios.

This general subject interests me greatly
beczuse it is assooiated with an experimeat I
hope to perform sometime. In particular, was
the Z egho ever enccuntered whea the F '
oritiocal frequeacy was below 3 uOgacyoielt

I would much appreciate raooivinf & reprimt
of your paper as ther® is no possibility of

securing the Journal in this agricultural
ecomomy.

Hoping to hear from you at your earliest
convenionce, I am

Very truly yours,

Grote Reber



